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February 16, 2021

Colleen Stinson
Washington Department of Ecology 

Dear Colleen,

As directed below, U.S. Oil & Refining Co.’s comments on Ecology’s Regional Haze Revisions to
the State Implementation Plan are included as an attachment to this email. Please send Rob and I a
response letting us know that you received and could open the attached submittal
document. Thanks again for your assistance.

Regards,

Ty Gaub
U.S. Oil & Refining Co.
3001 Marshall Ave.
Tacoma, WA 98421
Office: (253) 383-1651
Cell: (253) 680-3239
Email: tgaub@parpacific.com
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